
Dear children, 

Thank you so much for taking the time to complete our form about your remote education experience. 

We are so impressed with your attendance at google meets and the work that you have completed and 

submitted to your teachers. In the actions in the table below you will see some small changes that we 

will be putting in place after half term and some suggestions/reminders for you. Remember that if you 

are in school on some days and at home on others that you do still need to complete the remote work 

and join the google meets. We hope to see you all back in school as soon as possible but until then keep 

up the good work. 

Question Response Action 

How often have you 

been able to attend a 

google meet with your 

teacher? 

85.7% Daily 

13% At least 3 x per 

week 

1.3% Less than 3 times 

per week 

Well done, Keep up your attendance as this will 

help you understand the work for each day. 

Your teachers or Mrs. Bryson will give your parents 

a call if we want you to attend more often. 

What have you found 

useful in google meets? 

63.6% seeing friends 

71.4% Having work 

explained 

49.4% Seeing your 

teacher 

11.7% Friday assembly 

Other 5.2%:  

I’m glad that you find seeing your friends and 

teachers helpful as this will help support your 

mental health and wellbeing.  

Hopefully the afternoon meets are helping you if 

you are stuck or don’t know what to do. Don’t 

forget to log in to these for those explanations. 

For those of you that haven’t attended Friday 

assembly meet then please do. Your teachers will 

make the assembly fun and interactive and will 

share good work with you. 

How can we make your 

google meet more 

useful? 

Explaining math's 

Go over work 

Teachers explain work 

rather than recordings 

Show more examples 

of work 

Lesson/work in google 

meet 

More detail for math's 

Work together on meet 

Less glitchy 

Longer 

Your teachers will be looking very carefully at the 

WhiteRose math's videos which we send to you. 

We do think they are good but if teachers think 

you could do with a bit more explanation then 

they are going to explain math's lessons at the end 

of a google meet or will record a video of 

themselves explaining the work. 

Teachers will also do further explanations and 

share other examples during afternoon google 

meets. 

We are sorry that sometimes there are ‘glitches’ 

during meets but lots of people are using the 

internet at the same time in our homes and at 

school. 

Are you able to easily 

access your daily work? 

Yes 83.1% 

Most 16.9% 

We are so pleased that you find the work easily 

accessible. 

We are going to have a big tidy up of the website 

over half term so that hopefully it will be even 

better after half term. Remember though that if 



you can’t access the work then please email your 

class teacher to tell them. 

Are you able to 

understand the tasks 

that your teachers set? 

Yes 57.1% 

Most 42.9% 

It’s great that you understand most, or all of the 

work. From your feedback it seems that math's is 

the trickiest to understand. As I have already 

mentioned your teachers will give extra recorded 

instructions or explanations on google meet. 

If you don’t understand then email your teacher or 

wait until the afternoon google meet to ask for 

clarification. 

Do you feel that the 

work is at the right 

level for you? 

22.1% Yes, I feel 

challenged. 

70.1% Yes, it is at the 

right level. 

7.8% No it is too easy. 

From your feedback I can see that the work we are 

setting suits almost all of you. Remember that 

because you missed some of last year that some of 

your work might be a mix of last years and this 

year. Hope fully last year's work will be a bit easier 

than this year. 

If you are finding the work too easy then please 

look on the school website in the math's and 

reading sections to find further activities to 

independently challenge yourself with.  

Your teachers have also mentioned that if you 

could add a little more detail and content into your 

written work then that would really improve the 

level of your work. 

Your teachers will post further challenges, use 

your head questions and greater depth activities 

to help you broaden your understanding. 

Whilst we know some of you love to challenge 

yourself please try to only do your year groups 

work as if you do the next year group then you 

may find yourself repeating work back in school. 

Is there enough work 

set for you? 

92.2% yes 

7.8% no 

 

It certainly looks like the majority of you feel that 

there is enough work being set for you. 

If however, you would like to extend your learning 

then we will put a PDF of some good quality 

websites for you to access, independently, onto 

each class page. 

Please remember to keep a good balance of 

schoolwork and down time. You need to look after 

your own mental health and wellbeing and should 

only be working within normal school hours. 

Unfortunately, if you do additional work to what 

has been set by the teacher then we won’t have 



time to give you feedback on this. I’m sure your 

parents and carers would love to see this work. 

Do you feel supported 

by your class teachers? 

94.8% yes 

5.2% no 

An extremely positive response. All of your 

teachers and other staff are working as hard as 

they can to support you. Please email your class 

teacher if you would like further support than 

what has already been offered. 

Is feedback from your 

teachers clear with 

points for 

improvement given 

when necessary? 

98.7% yes 

1.3% no 

Brilliant, it has been lovely to look at the work you 

have submitted and see the positive responses you 

have received. It is also great to see stickers, dojo 

points etc being rewarded for your hard work. 

After half term, your teachers will be giving out a 

certificate for exceptional work during their Friday 

assembly google meet. 

Whilst at home how 

would you describe 

your mental health and 

well being 

74% good 

22.1% fair 

3.9% fair 

We totally understand how difficult it is being at 

home and not in school. Please keep up the 

schoolwork but make sure you are getting 

exercise, doing fun things with your family and 

talking to your friends (remotely of course!) if you 

can. Try to get up at a set time and keep a routine 

to your day. 

You can contact Mrs. Bryson or your class teacher 

if you are really struggling and they can direct you 

and your family to some fabulous activities to help 

you. 

We are keeping our fingers crossed that you will 

be back in school soon. 

How could we support 

your mental health and 

wellbeing? 

Making groups to work 

together. 

Understanding my 

emotions 

Help more. 

Quizzes and games as a 

class 

Less videos to watch. 

Calming tasks and 

games 

We want to make Friday assembly as fun as 

possible. Your teachers will play games with you 

and engage you in interactive activities with your 

peers. We will also share examples of work where 

you have put in effort and gone the extra mile. 

Hopefully, this means we can all finish the week 

off in a positive way. 

How could we improve 

your remote learning? 

More explanation 

Individual meetings 

At least 4 lessons a day 

More art 

Explain more. 

Videos from teachers 

The responses you have given are very positive but 

there are always changes that can be made. 

To recap from half term we will: 

• Offer more detail in math's explanations, 

where necessary 

• Offer a fun, reflective assembly on a 

Friday. 



Stay on meets whilst 

working. 

Go through more work 

and explain more. 

Online lessons 

Live streaming 

Set up partners to work 

with  

• Give further explanations during afternoon 

google meets. 

• Put a PDF on the website of independent 

tasks. 

• Ensure lessons have a further activity to 

challenge you. 

We ask that you: 

• Attend as many google meets as possible. 

• Submit as much work, that has been set by 

your teacher, as you can. 

• Complete as much of the work as you can 

whether at school or at home 

• Add a little more detail and content into 

written work. 

 


